
Nueces Co. Democratic Hdqrtrs.
801 N. Carancahua
Corpus Christi, Texas 78401
882-8478

August 18, 1976
Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas

Dear Dr. Garcia,
I want to thank you and the "Comite Mej ico Americano

Para Leales Democratas" for th6 contribution to the Nueces
County Democratic Party Voter Registration Drive.

We are initiating a block captain program in our
target area precincts. The targeting was based on election
returns from the general elections in 1968, 1972, and 1970.
Those precincts voting 70% or more Democratic are our
target precincts. We have hired telephone workers who
are recruiting the volunteer block captains, and the
results to dat~have yielded approximately 200 block captains.
The block captains are assisting in voter registration
and will also help campaign and get out the vote on
November 2nd.

Each block captain is deputized and receives and
official block captain kit. Contained in the kit is a
personal letter from Mr. Whittle, instruction sheet, personal
official badge, registration forms, pens, etc. The
reason for the kit is to give the people something
recognizing them as an official block captain for the
Nueces €eait# Democratic Party. Their enthusiasum is high
and our goal is to achieve a clear margin of victory for
all Democrats on the ballot.

The other part of our program is utilizing volunteer
help on week-ends to register voters at shopping centers.
They have all ready begun a successful drive.

Once again, thank you for the contribution. I wantedto inform you of our projected plans. If you have any
questions or ideas we can integrate with ours, please
feel freerto come by headquarters and share them with us.
We would be proud to show you our project in action.

We are most grateful for your interest.

Sincerely,

>t1 3%--<-/n~/0
Project Coordinator


